
Thursday March 21st, 2019 

5.30 – 8.00pm 
Come to our annual SFS Twilight Sport to see your child compete in sprint and novelty races. 

Students who finish 1st, 2nd or 3rd will receive points for their House. Seniors who finish in these 

places will then be considered for District Athletics. By the end of the evening we will have 

presentations for the winning House and the House with the most spirit who support their team 

members. This year we introduce the SFS Gift which will be awarded to our fastest Grade 6 student. 

Parents and Friends Association will provide students with a free sausage. A notice will be sent home 

for you to give permission for your child to receive a sausage. A vegetarian option will also be 

available. The Parents and Friends Association will be selling sausages for parents and family 

members who have come along to support their child at the SFS Twilight Sports. We thank the 

Parents and Friends for all their support!! 

Home Group Teachers will inform new students, including Foundation students of the House they 

belong to. They will also remind other students of their Houses. If you have any queries about 

Houses please talk to your Home Group Teacher. 

Students will be required to wear their sports uniform with a t-shirt in their house colour. Students 

and families are also encouraged to wear other accessories such as hats, scarves… in their house 

colour. 

Teresa House – Blue   

MacKillop House –  Yellow 

Bosco House –  Red 

Patrick House – Green 

 

Students will be sitting with their houses under their house tent, supervised by staff. We ask that 

parents bring chairs, blankets…. to sit on the school building side of the track to watch the various 

events on the evening. To ensure clear line of sight for supervision and safety, parents are asked not 

to come over to where children are assembled under the house tents. Teachers at each house tent 

will sign out your child to you at the end of the sports. 

 

We will also have races for teachers, toddlers and parents!!! So make 

sure you come and join in the fun!! We look forward to seeing all 

students and families there!! 

 

 

Lulli and Giuliana   

 

 

 


